VANDEWALLE &
ASSOCIATES INC.

Monday, April 18, 2011

Brad Murphy

Planning Department

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Suite 100

Madison, Wl 53710

Dear Mr. Murphy:

The market conditions for development of the 1000 Oaks Neighborhood have resulted in the
need to formally request a 24 month extension of the General Development Plan sections of the
neighborhood, as adopted by the Common Council on June 3, 2008. This project has been the
focus of significant effort by both the City and Development Team; however, existing market
conditions have not been conducive to project commencement and the project is approaching the
36 month GDP sunset clause. The development team believes that there have not been any
major alterations to the neighborhood plan and that the project meets the guidelines for the two
year extension.

Sincerely,

Brian Munson
Principal

120 East Lakeside Street « Madison, Wisconsin 53715 « 608.255.3988 « 608.255.0814 Fax
611 North Broadway = Suite 410 = Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 « 414.421.2001 =
414.732.2035 Fax
www.vandewalle.com

Shaping places, shaping change



NVIAIddIA

o

‘szaqumu jof yerd Areurwrpid are szoqunu 0] IV HLON

[enuapIsay
210ming

STV Q1T BERUNN

SUIT €79 - W z0t ®

Sawl py - spuug @
2w 8¢ ) uoyppacy yund paumbry
STV 96T 2oedg wad() % syIEg =
SIUN 69 SIU() [e10],
SHun 06€ Tenuapisoy paxi [
Pugsic] umoy, ©f
snun 71 SOWOR] UMO], _H_
112750 dADANd
siun g1 soxopdngy [T
TP dADANd
SHun 0Ty Apure, nA
SHUN PLT Teloiqng Jxed /To0ydg
Qu:”:am
SHuQ) O osx .o [
s 0g s6x ¢ [
PrsIcl Suioz, 724
SN 1 soxas [
swun Iz s6x.gv [
1SICT TUI07 X 7Y
SIUN 76 %t - (PapeoT AoV Arwreg ofSurg
u_ED ﬁ mwBOE mcﬂmﬂnm D
SIuN 67 oz 08 ]
swun) L¢ 001 %60 ]
s 6 0ot x co [
swun 98 cgx s
siuuQ) § 00T X189 _H_
pugsic] oy, 17 s
snuq z81 %99 - (passa00y 19918) A[rwre, d[3urg P3XIA

anng

ue[J I91SEN

UIsuoIsr | ‘uosipv N

OHYOIHOIAN
SSIVO 000T




